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Upcoming Events

General Meeting Wed, March 3, 7:30pm online Zoom
General Meeting Wed, April 7, 7:30pm

Check website Calendar for details and Zoom link

March - April 2021
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Message from Our Grand Knight

Dear Brother Knights

Hope everyone is doing well in these times of Covid. Our council is moving along with Zoom
Meetings in hopes of in house meetings when given the time by Father Greg. We will be working on
getting more information out to council when we hear it. With Churches starting to be open now lets
hope they can stay open so we can celebrate Easter Together. If any Brother needs help or needs
prayers, please let your council know. Vivat Jesus.

Tom Farrer G.K. 4924

Notice of Motions to be voted on next meeting.

There is a Notice of Motion to donate $1000 to the Windsor Cancer Centre
Foundation.

There is a Notice of Motion to donate $1000 to the Windsor Essex Hospice.

Message from Our Financial Secretary
Brother Knights

We have lost track of the following brother knights. Any information you have would be
most helpful. James Cheslock, Leonard M. Dunn, Eugene E. Goyeau, Stanley R.
Hamelin, Henry Plackman, Lawrence A. Reaume, Joseph R. Rivard and Leonard
Samson. If you have any information, please contact the Grand Knight or the Financial

Secretary.

Thanks to everyone who has paid their 2021 dues. We are continuing to operate and to
help our church and our community. For example, our council recently contributed $15,000
to the Our Lady of Guadalupe building fund. This is on top of paying for all of the
equipment in the new church hall kitchen. We are in the process of contributing $1,000 to
Hospice of Windsor and Essex County, $1,000 to Windsor-Essex County Cancer Centre
Foundation, $600 to the St. Peter's Seminary Seminarian Burse Fund, $500 to Windsor-
Essex County Right to Life, $500.02 Birthright of Greater Windsor and $500 to the Multiple
Sclerosis Society of Canada.

We are currently meeting by Zoom. If you are not getting email invitations, let the Grand
Knight or me know. The meetings are still on the first Wednesday of each month at 7:30
p.m. The format of our meetings is changing. We hope that in the end they will be more
interesting. Come see the new changes. You will be able to help us make more changes.

Peter Conway F.S. 4924
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Message from Our District Deputy
What is Lent?

Lent is the 40-day season leading to Easter, based on Jesus’ 40 days of prayer and
preparation in the wilderness. It's been said that Lent is a good time to put something down
and to pick something up. Perhaps putting down our phones in order to read scripture or
missing a meal in order to pray. The choices are ours.

Lent is a season where we give God more room to get to us, speak to us and shape us. Join
us this Lent in giving God more room in your life in these four ways.

How do | join in?

1. Put something down and pick something up.

Choose something to fast, like a kind of food or activity, in order to turn your attention to
God. Use that time or energy to pray, read the Bible or otherwise connect with God.

2. Pray in Community.

Add or adapt prayer in daily life with your people. Create space around meals, or as the day
begins or ends to pray (even briefly) with those around you. Examples: prayer with your
family, spouse, friends, co-workers, or Life Group.

3. Read the Story.

Read one of the Gospels during Lent, immersing yourself in Jesus' story. For example, Mark
could be read over 16 days by a chapter a day, John over 21 days, Luke over 24, or Matthew
over 28.

4. Don't forget to party.

If you are fasting, consider breaking the fast on Sundays. For example, if you're not eating
chocolate for Lent, enjoy some on a Sunday! This helps to remind us that even in a time of
refining, the gospel is good news and always leads us into celebration. Through this, we also
remember that what we are fasting in Lent isn't "bad", simply putin its place in relation to
God.

Fraternally yours

Jesmond Tabone District Deputy 39



Golf League News

New golfers always welcomed to one of Windsor’s longest running men’s League
KofC #4924. Bring a friend or two (KofC membership is not required). Thisis a 9
hole league played Thursdays at Belleview Golf Course. League starts April 29 and
runs to October 3. Anyone interested can get in touch with League executives for
information.

Ed Thibert 519-944-0658, email edetbear@cogeco.ca

Richard Parent 519-890-2466, email rdgparent@hotmail.com

Brian Hastings 248-791-8320, email bjh621@gmail.com
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Congratulations to our $2500 Early Bird winner
John Rock from Cambridge- ticket number A-4764302

All participants still have the chance to win the Grand Prize. The
draw date is **April 1, 2021***. Don’t be left behind, buy your

tickets now.

BUY TICKETS NOW



https://www.kofcontario5050.com/

John F Dolan 03-01

Robert Liburdi 03-05
Maurice A Desmarais 03-10
Raymond H Bourdeau 03-12
Shawn P Boutette 03-17
Robert K Grondin 03-18
Edward J Yardy 03-19

Earl G Campbell 03-23
James E Farrar 03-26

Stavro Zura 03-28

Richard H Bondy 04-01
Gerald Plante 04-02
Wilfred Rivait 04-04
Roger J Lapointe 04-06
Julien Deshaies 04-14
Lawrence S Savard 04-26
Dino Paul Salvador 04-27

Celebrations

March Birthdays
Jerry T Mascarin 03-02
Edward H Jewell 03-06
Philipe C Alexander 03-11

James K Faubert 03-15
Patrick J Chenard 03-17

William Dunbar 03-19
Dorval Cadieux 03-21
James T Sullivan 03-23
Terry C Benn 03-27
Gian Paolo Pasini 03-29
April Birthdays
Richard D Hebert 04-01
Richard O Gagnon 04-03
Michael R Hebert 04-05
Richard W Stooke 04-10
Larry J Levesque 04-24
Ronald L Cullen 04-27
Robert H Mayea 04-28

John Pawlowski 03-03
Peter C Gervais 03-09
Joe Stenger 03-11
Ronald P George 03-16
William J Demers 03-17
Joseph Fata 03-19
Steve J Repmann 03-22
Larry F Attard 03-25
Willis E Thomas 03-28

Michael T Mc¢ Cann 04-02
James Cheslock 04-04
Gilles R Parent 04-05
Bob T Gilbert 04-12
Rustam N Thomas 04-24
Leonard Pare 04-27
Patrick J Caulfield 04-30

Anniversaries

Claudette & Michael L Lemire 03-20
Hanna Komasara & Larry F Attard 03-30
Katherine & Michael B La Butte 03-30

Gisele & Gary M Smith 03-31
Meredith & David J Lee 04 -21

Mary Lou & Thomas E O Brien 04-22

Rosemarie & John Mays 04-23

Audrey & Ernest C Ranni 04-26
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MARTYRS' SHRINE
CATCH THE ACE LOTTERY

Dear Brother Knights,

Through the encouragement of one of our many friends within the Knights of Columbus, Martyrs' Shrine has
launched a brand-new on-line Catch the Ace Lottery.

Dhraws take place every Tuesday. Our first draw Is on Tuesday, February 23rd, 2021, at 2:30 PM, with tickat
sales beginning Today, Wednesday, February 17th, 2021, at 12:00 noon.

These draws will continue to take place weekly, every Tuesday until the Ace of Spades is found and the
Prograssive Jackpot is won.

We need your help. Like all lotteries, our pot is starting empty. The sales at the start of the games are always the
miost difficult. Plaasa help us grow the pot and make the game all the mone fun to play!

You can buy your tickets for our Catch the Ace lottery at https:/fenww.catchtheacelotioca.

W thank those whao wish to play for their support and wish everyone good luck fimnding the Ace of Spades!

BUY TICKETS AT WWW.CATCHTHEACELOTTO.CA

TICKETS: 2 WAYS TO WIN!
3 entries for $5.00 Weekly Draw Wininar
10 entries for $ 10,00, amd and
60 entries for $20.00 Catch the Ace for the Progressive Jackpot
PRIZES & PROCEEDS: 1. Select your card for the Progressive Jackpot.
20% of weekly sales go to the Weekly Jackpot 2. Buy tickets for the weekly draw.
winner. 30% of weekly sales go towards the 3. If you are the weekly draw winnar, your card is
Progressive lackpot & 50% of weekly sales support revealad. If yvou have the Ace of Spades yvou win
Martyrs'Shrine the Progressive Jackpot too!

HOW IT WORKS

Purchase your tickets to the
weskly draw

If the weekly winner has chosen the if they did not select the Ace of chedk back each week to see how

Ace of Spades, they win the Spades, the progressive jadcpot the Progressive Jackpot has grown
Progressive Jackpot! continues for at least another week and enter again!

Tickets Sold Cnline and Sent by Email Only. For full rules and details pleasa wisit
hitps/'www.catchtheacelotto.ca/.
Please contact supportécatchtheacelotto.ca or call 1-855-526-3788.
Pleasa play responsibly. httpeYconnaxontario.ca. 1-888-230-3505. Licensa Number: 12216

Martyrs® Shrine | 16163 HWY 12W, PO Box 7, Midland, ON, L4R 4K6 | www.martyrs-shrine.com
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Weekly Virtual Lenten Event

Join us each week to listen to themed talks to assist us in our Lenten journey, and in

our everyda

A%

lives as disciples of Christ.

{Takes place every Wednesday evening at 7:30 PM beginning
SMon February 24,
MFinal Date: Wednesday, March 31

s #APlease read more

} To be hosted on Zoom Z00M Link

Registration and/or questions, please contact:
Joseph Remedios, 647-467-1738 or joseph.remedios@me.com
James Zammit, 416-526-1714 or jzammit@circlink.ca
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